
  

NONDISCRIMINATION 

 
 

VCHCP complies with applicable Federal and California laws and does not 

exclude people or otherwise discriminate against them because of race, 

color, national origin, ancestry, religion, sex, marital status, gender, gender 

identity, sexual orientation, age or disability. 

 

The Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) Office for Civil 

Rights (OCR) enforces certain Federal civil rights laws that protect the rights 

of all persons in the United States to receive health and human services 

without discrimination based on race, color, national origin, disability, age, 

and in some cases, sex and religion. 

If you believe that you have been discriminated against you may file a 

complaint with the Office for Civil Rights (OCR).  You can file your 

complaint by email at OCRcomplaint@hhs.gov, or you can mail your 

complaint to:  

Centralized Case Management Operations 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Room 509F HHH Bldg. 

Washington, D.C. 20201 

If you have any questions, or need help to file your complaint, call OCR 

(toll-free) at 1-800-368-1019 (voice) or 1-800-537-7697 (TDD), or visit 

their website at:  https://www.hhs.gov/ocr.  You may also send an email 

to OCRMail@hhs.gov. 
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